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KOORAKU
HOTEL

Dear customer

Important Information

Thank you for visiting Koraku Hotel.

We would like to inform you of an important notice for those

who are coming by car.

We regret to inform you that the multilevel parking facility will be

temporarily unavailable during the following periods.

Period: Sunday, 7th January 2024 to Wednesday, 10th January 2024

Time: 23:00 to 6:00 (following morning)

Period: Sunday, 14th January 2024 to Monday, 15th January 2024

Time: 23:00 to 6:00 (following morning)

Period: Sunday, 4th February 2024 to Sunday, 11th February 2024

Time: Unavailable for 24 hours
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.
If you have any questions or require assistance,

please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
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